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School Year 2018-2019: Beginning Soon! 

 Have you registered your student to start classes?  It’s not too late!  Have you been 

telling your friends and neighbors about our incredible little school which focuses on 

excellence in academics and service to God and others? Our students receive 

individualized attention, differentiated instruction, and grow in their spiritual walk with 

God.  

 There are also volunteer opportunities.  Contact the teacher if you would like to 

become part of our team of volunteers.  There is something for everyone to do. 

 Check out our website and share in the excitement of our learning adventure. 

WVSDA Elementary is God’s school first, and we are His stewards, the workers in his 

vineyard.  He has given us the privilege of nurturing His lambs and preparing them for 

eternity.  We each have a work to do! 

SEE YOU AT SCHOOL 

 

Dates to Remember 

Aug. 5  Work Bee 

     8 a.m.-5 p.m. 

Aug. 5  Registration 

     12N-5 p.m. 

Aug. 16  First Day of    

     School      

     4-8 p.m. 

     Salad Supper  

Aug. 31  12N Dismissal 

Sept. 3  NO SCHOOL  

     Labor Day 

Sept. 22 Noah’s Baptism  

     Slocum SDA   

     Church 

Excellence in Education ~ Preparing for Service 

 

           

Daily Schedule 

7:40-7:55    Arrive & Prepare 

8:00-8:50   Worship/Bible 

8:50-10:00   Math 

100:00-10:20 Physical Activity 

10:20-10:45  Spelling & Handwriting 

10:45-11:45  Reading, Phonics, & Word Study 

11:45-12:10  Lunch 

12:10-12:20  Read Aloud 

12:20-1:00   English 

1:00-1:15   Physical Activity 

1:15-2:00   Social Studies 

2:00-2:45   Science 

Check the Dress Code Before you Shop!! 

 Solid Color polo shirts with collars 

 Sweater Vests, pullover-style sweaters, or cardigans must be a 

solid color .NO Sweatshirts and hoodies.  

 Bottoms (slacks, skirts, etc.) must be navy blue or khaki docker or 

uniform style.  NO skinny jeans, Sweat pants, footless tights, flan-

nel pants, pajama pants, jeans of any kind, athletic pants. Must be 

worn at the waist.   

More details in the Student Handbook or on the Website 

Thumb Drive—Each student needs one with his/her name on it. 
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Summer = FUN & FRIENDS 

  Hello!  my name is Ethan Alexander. I attend  
Wyoming Valley SDA Elementary School. During 
my summer break, I have had an amazing time 
with my family and friends.   

  My mom is always looking for something  fun 
and free or very economical  for us to do. One  of 
the best times I had, was meeting up with my 
school friends at the pool. I had the best time 
ever! It was good seeing my friends outside of 
school. I am looking forward to doing more great 
activities like camping with my family before sum-
mer ends.  

  Last, but not the 
least, this summer I 
receiving a post card 
from my teacher en-
couraging me to not 
only enjoy summer, 
but to keep studying 
and always keep God 
close in my heart. 
 

Home & School 
Team Leaders: Eliana Alexander 

Amy Marich 

 

 Our Home & School Association has been active throughout 

the summer planning fundraising activities and facilitating field 

trip opportunities for our students.  It is our goal to send each of 

our eligible students to Outdoor School and to Music Fest next 

spring. The H & S, parents and students are working to raise 

funds to off-set the cost. Help us reach our goal by donating to 

H & S or volunteering to assist at one of the fundraisers.  Be 

part of the blessing! 

 

 Planned Events Include a YARD SALE scheduled for July 31.  

More events, dates, and places to come! 

We are excited to announce 

that Eli-Michelle was bap-

tized this summer while at 

Laural Lake Camp! 

Eli, we pray God’s continued 

blessing as you walk with 

the Lord. 

NEWS FROM LAURAL LAKE CAMPERS 

 Hi, This is Alex. I had so much fun at LLC this year! I would 

love to go again next year. We registered and chose the cabin  

Juniper. After my swim test and dinner, I settled in. My activi-

ties were horseback riding, mountain biking, and photography. 

For horseback riding, I learned how to brush, lead, and ride a 

horse.  During photography,  I went around to different activi-

ties and took pictures. My favorite part was evening worship. 

Pastor Tom’s stories and the skits were great.  I really liked 

camp this year. 

Jake reporting. Laurel Lake Camp was extraordinary this 

year and I especially liked the worship time!  When we arrived, 

we chose the cabin named “Juniper” and we went down to 

boy’s village to unpack. When I saw the cabin counselor, I 

could tell he was going to be the best. Four more boys joined 

our cabin to total eight.  Worship was my most favorite part 

about camp. Pastor Tom made worship so fun and easy to 

understand! All four WVSDAE boys went to the horse barn to 

ride horses. Then, Erik, Ronald, and I went to the lake. Swim-

ming in the lake was fun. After line call and lunch, all the boys 

went back to boy’s village for a two-hour rest period.  Later, 

Erik, Ronald, and I went to the archery field to do some ar-

chery.  We ae our meals at Baker Lodge.  All the food  at LLC 

was very delicious. After dinner, we would have fun-time. We 

could go to the pool or play dare base. At evening  line call, we 

lowered the American flag. Then headed to a chapel in the 

woods for worship. Again, Pastor Tom made it interesting and 

fun to listen to worship. I also loved the skits that the staff put 

together. They re-enacted Bible stories. After worship in the 

woods, we would head back to the cabin for some rest. This 

schedule repeated every day until camp was over. 


